
Eddie  Cibrian’s  Ex  Brandi
Glanville  is  Dating  A-List
Actor Gerard Butler

It looks like Brandi Glanville has moved on!  Eddie Cibrian’s

ex was spotted on August 27th at a beach party, getting hot and
frisky  with  A-list  actor  Gerald  Butler,  according  to
Hollyscoop.   Glanville  has  a  spot  on  Bravo’s  ‘The  Real
Housewives of Beverly hills’ and has traded her TV actor ex
for a movie star. It’s not too bad for a girl who got cheated
on and dumped.

How do you make it clear to your ex that you’ve moved on?

Cupid’s Advice:
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It’s important to show your ex that you have moved on when a
relationship ends.  We’re not talking about busting his car
windows in or posting shameless pictures of you making out
with random guys on Facebook.  Cupid has some classy ways to
go about it:

1. Change your relationship status: If social networking is
your thing, than make it known on Facebook or with a quick
Twitter post that you are now a single lady.  Note: This
should be the last post about you and your ex left behind in
the cyber world.

2. Take a hint from Brandi Glanville: If you’re not ready to
date, why not have a little fun?  A fling or make out session
with a hot guy says you’ve moved on and are focusing on you.

3. Get a new look: Get a new haircut, wardrobe or hobby;
celebrities do it all the time!  It’s time to let loose and
have some fun.

How have you showed your ex that you’re over him? Share your
experience below.


